
 
 

Family Literacy Night 
 

 
It is being held at St. Michael Catholic school 

from 6-7pm on Thursday, Feb. 22nd 
 
 

Stinger Families, come and join us for a fun hour all about 
Literacy! 

 
 We will have examples of activities students are doing in 

their classrooms and suggested activities that families can 
do at home to help support their child. 

 
 

We will have books, snacks, and crafts 
 









 


